
Hello, 
 
I support HB 2001 as a resident of Portland, OR. We need more housing, in all kinds of configurations to 
provide options for people to live in this great city. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Isha 
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Isha Leinow 
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C: 503.887.6586 
E: ishaleinow@gmail.com 
 
"The significant problems we face cannot be solved at the same level of thinking we were at when we created 
them" -Albert Einstein 
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